
 

 

 
 

 

To: Y7 Parents 
13 September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
NEW PARENTS’ RECEPTION – THURSDAY 28 SEPTEMBER, 7.15 PM 
 
On Thursday 28th September, there will be an opportunity to meet your son’s Form Tutor and meet parents 
of other pupils in your son’s form. His tutor will be pleased to hear your impressions of his first few weeks 
in school, however, the Form Tutors will not yet be in a position to offer detailed progress reports on your 
son. 
 
Please arrive at the main school entrance at 7:00pm where you will be directed to your son’s form room. 
 
Please follow the link below to confirm your attendance 
 

Year 7 Parents' Reception 28 September 2017 
 
Following the meeting with the Form Tutor, the Parents’ Association warmly invite you to a Reception to 
meet the Parents Association (PA) Committee members, senior school staff, Governors, Old Southendians 
and other parents in an informal, social atmosphere.  The function will take place in the Main Hall.   
 
At 8.45 pm you will all be invited to stay on for the short Annual General Meeting of the Parents’ 
Association where the existing PA Committee will report on last year's activities and seek nominations for 
the Committee for the coming year.  The evening will close by 9pm. 
 
The Committee looks forward to meeting you on this occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Robin M Bevan 
Headteacher 
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